LLM Partners USM for
Highway Research

THE Malaysian Highway Authority (LLM) has signed a
memorandum of understanding (MoU) with Universiti
Sains Malaysia (USM) to conduct research in the
transportation sector through the sharing of resources. USM
representative, vice-chancellor Prof. Datuk Dr Omar Osman,
said the university had established a reputation in the
field of automotive and highway engineering, and that the
collaboration included the planning, design, construction as
well as the operation and maintenance of the highways. LLM
was represented by its Director-General, Dato’ Ir. Hj. Ismail
bin Md. Salleh who expressed hope that this MoU would
bring about mutual cooperation between the Government
agencies and institutions of higher learning in areas such as
planning, construction and management of highways.
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